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Congratulations to our stars of the week. 

Class 1:        Maddison for leading some fantastic counting songs in maths and great writing!  

          Millie for a really great effort all round this week and beautiful manners!                               

           

Class 2:        Erin for working hard to overcome addition and subtraction using column method! 

                      Maria for creating a superb and well written Iron Man book. 

Our weekly big heart awards this week go to:- 

Mia in recognition of her beautiful manners, kindness and helpfulness towards everyone and always       

thinking of others. What a star! 

George in regonition of his happy nature, determination to succeed and his lovely manners throughout 
school. 

Jimbob in recognition of showing care and compassion all week to a member of Class 2. 

Jacob in recognition of going the extra mile to produce a fantastic Iron Man helmet! 

Uniform (Please check!) 

A pair of school grey shorts have been misplaced since after school club yesterday in Class 2. Please can        
everyone check PE bags that have been taken home to see if they have been brought home by mistake. 

Judo Assembly 

After half term there will be a judo assembly in school with the possibility of a breakfast club starting on a Friday at 

8.00am, further details regarding cost will be sent out after the assembly. 

INSET DAY 

Please remember that Monday 1st November is an INSET DAY at school and children will return on     Tuesday 
2nd November. 

Dare we say that word yet! …….Christmas 

Just a little heads up as to what we are planning. \A pantomime has been booked for Friday 10th December at 

10.00am at Lytham Lowther Pavilion. We are also looking at booking the Christmas meal and party at Barton   
Manor Hotel (formerly Barton Grange Hotel), although a date has not yet been confirmed. The approximate cost of 
these events together will be about £20.00 per child and we will be asking for this as a voluntary contribution,     

letters will be sent out after half term. 

Flu Vaccination 

We now have a date of Friday 3rd Dec for the children’s flu vaccination in school, if you would like your child to 
receive this please make sure you complete the online consent form which was emailed to you on the               
15th September. School cannot take authorisation from you it has to be done on line. 

 

Admissions -September 2022  

The deadline to apply for a school place for September 2022 is: 

  15 January 2022 for primary schools 

    31 October 2021 for secondary schools 

Diary  

Mon 1st Nov   INSET DAY 

Tues 2nd Nov   School Re-opens 

Fri 26th Nov   Holiday (Additional holiday for Queen’s Platinum Jubilee) 

Fri 3rd Dec  11.00  Children’s Flu Vaccination in school. 

Fri 10th Dec 9.00-1.30 Pantomime Sleeping Beauty at the Lowther Pavilion 


